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Check the website for 

membership information 

and events updates. 

www.sylvanarchers.org 

 

 

Email:  

kymbishop@comcast.net 

for contributions to the 

newsletter 

Next board meeting is  May 4th at the Sylvan Range Clubhouse 7 PM 

Well Spring has sprung and we have been busy 

getting ready at the range for the summer season! 

We have some exciting things going on. We have 

submitted for a grant from ODFW to cover our prac-

tice range! We are excited about getting help paying 

to cover the practice range. We submitted this in 

March and it takes some time to find out, so we 

hope to find out in the next few month if we won or 

not. If not we still plan on going forward with the 

plans. A huge thank you to David Linton and Dave 

Robinson, two of our club members for engineering 

an drawing up the designs for us. It saved us a lot of 

money and we truly do appreciate it. So tell them 

thanks, next time you see them at the range! 

Broad head League starts in June and we are getting 

ready for that, as that is one of the signature events 

for the club. 

We have the Sherwood Nottingham shoot coming up 

in July so look for the information on registration for 

that coming soon. 

And our community lessons will be starting up as 

well. 

We had an audit of our funds by the board of trus-

tees and were found to have everything in order and 

not problems were found. Thank you to our Trus-

tees, Becky Jackson ,Al Stover and Cliff Robinson, for 

conducting the audit. We also have a couple of trus-

tee position open as well, so if interested let us 

know! 

We have closed the B1 course so that we can tear 

down and build the covered sheds over the bales. 

The king of the hill  is in full swing, check our Face-

book page or the website for more information. 

We also have election for Board positions open for 

nominations, information is listed in the newsletter. 

Check out the duties of the positions, it is a fun job 

and we work with great people, so consider doing a 

term on the board to help make your club the best it 

can be! 

Respectfully Submitted,  

Kim Bishop, Club President 

Club President 

 

www:sylvanarchers.org
mailto:kymbishop@comcast.net
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 FITA Field One Day practice Tournament at Sylvan: 

 

Sunday, May 28, is an opportunity to shoot the FITA field format in a one-day practice tourna-
ment at Sylvan. Cost is $10 to $15.  The following weekend,  USA Archery is holding its FITA 
field nationals in Darrington, Wash., so at least a couple of out-of-staters will be using the Syl-
van tournament as a tune-up. (Registration is open for nationals, or you can pay less and shoot 
the same course as a guest in the concurrent Washington state FITA field.) Bow classes for 
awards are limited to compound, Olympic style recurve and barebow (no compound barebow). 
The Sylvan practice tournament will be unmarked distances (nationals is unmarked the first 
day) but you can shoot it for fun with a rangefinder if you don't want to practice unmarked. For 
unmarked, max distance for barebow is 45 meters, and 55 meters for compound and Olympic 
recurve. For more info, or to preregister, contact Laurie at archer.laur@gmail.com.  

 

King of the Hill Recurve Contest 

The Recurve King of the Hill Tournament is in full swing. 19 recurve archers competed on 
March 25th in a double Vegas Indoor Qualification Round. The top 10 archers received ranking 
quiver tags. Now archers are competing in head-to-head matches to improve their rankings. 
Competition will continue until the End of Summer 900 Tournament in September, at which 
time we will crown the 2017 Recurve King (or queen) of the Hill. All recurve shooters are en-
couraged to join in. The cost is a 1 time fee of $15. Unranked archers can challenge rankings 6-
10 to earn a quiver tag. Full rules and running results can be found here: https://
www.facebook.com/events/422921841386903/. Contact Brandon Tenner at oregonyouthar-
chery@gmail.com if you have any questions or if you want to challenge someone. 
 
 

Sherwood vs Nottingham Shoot July 5 & 6, see 
www.sylvanarchers.org for more info. 

 

Spring Open House May 13th at the range! Come check out the 
range and bring guest or prospective members for Free! 
 

   It’s all about Targets!............... 

mailto:archer.laur@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/events/422921841386903/
https://www.facebook.com/events/422921841386903/
mailto:oregonyoutharchery@gmail.com
mailto:oregonyoutharchery@gmail.com
Sylvan%20Archers
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Just for youth….. 
Just a reminder that the JOAD/Adult 
Achievement program will be going out-
doors starting in June when school is out. 

Community Lessons will be at 6 to 
7:30pm on Mondays, June 19 through 
July 3.  There will also be lessons from 9 
to 11am Sundays on August 6th and 13th.  

For more information visit their website 
or contact Brandon for more details. 

For more information on our youth pro-
grams, community lessons, private les-
sons , getting certified as an instructor or 
to volunteer to help out, contact one of 
our instructor/Board members. 

 

 

 

 

Brandon Tenner: 

oregonyoutharchery@gmail.com 

            OR 

Laurie Robinson: 

robinsnest44@comcast.net 

            OR 

Mike Ellerbe: 

meellerbe@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 3D and Roving Range……. 

We have been working on the roving 
range and will be replacing animals 
and doing an overhaul on it with new 
shooting stakes etc. So stay tuned…. 

Broad Head League will start June 7th
-August 9th. Make sure to check out 
the shoot brochure or the website for 
more information on cost and times 

For more information on this contact 
board members: Bill Swenson: 
bill.swenson@jenkinspainting.net or 
Dave Osler: dosler2@yahoo.com 

 

Good luck with the 
Turkey Season! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

oregonyoutharchery.com
mailto:robinsnest44@comcast.net
mailto:Mike%20Ellerbe%20%3cmeellerbe@gmail.com%3e
Bill%20swenson
dave%20Osler
http://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=http://www.skinnymoose.com/outdoorsmorgasbord/files/2009/08/slick-trick-broadhead.jpg&imgrefurl=http://www.skinnymoose.com/outdoorsmorgasbord/2009/08/20/slick-trick-broadheads/&h=291&w=300&sz=64&tbnid=4htjumKhu9dZ1M:&t
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Board Position Nominations open! 
According to our constitution, nomi-
nation are open for board positions 
starting now and will remain open 
until the June Meeting. Voting will 
commence at the July meeting and 
the new board will take affect on the 
August meeting. 

Several of the board members would 
like to continue on in their roll, how-
ever it is our duty to open all posi-
tions up to all members.  The duties 
and responsibilities are attached to 
the email for this newsletter. 

If you are interested in being on the 
board in any capacity, please contact 
a current board member and let us 
know of your wish to be nominated 

or just to know more about it.  

We have monthly meetings that last 
about an hour  or longer if we have a 
lot to go over. We usually meet at 
the range in the summer and at 
Cabela’s over the winter.  

We have fun and work hard and are 
always looking for  more member 
input and help. 

 

 

 

 

 



Make sure to check out our Archery Partners for leagues, classes, Cosmic archery, discounts and 

more! We will be featuring some of the cool things they are doing in future newsletters.  Each store/

shop is doing unique things for their customers and it is always changing so make sure to check out 

their website and calendars for what it going on. 

http://archersafield.com/home.html
http://brokenarrowarchery.com/
http://www.g4archery.com/
http://www.cabelas.com/home.jsp

